
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 153 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Energy, and Environment Committee, I am here to 

introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 153 - Senate Education, Energy, and the 

Environment Committee and House Environment and Transportation Committee - Code 

References – Revisions. 

 

Senate Bill 153 would alter certain provisions of law to reflect the renaming of the Senate 

Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee to be the Senate Education, Energy, 

and the Environment Committee and would alter certain provisions of law to reflect the 

renaming of the House Environmental Matters Committee to be the House Environment and 

Transportation Committee. 


